
 
Subject: Update on EF Factor Version Usage 

 

Dear, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about an important 
update regarding the usage of Environmental Footprint (EF) factors. 

As per the implementation of the JRC EF 3.1 characterization factor set, in accordance 
with section 6.5.2 of EN15804+A2, we will be transitioning from EF 3.0 to EF 3.1. This 
update is crucial as the EF 3.1 set provides a more accurate characterization method, 
particularly in how it addresses methane emissions. 

While the EF 3.0 factor set will still be tolerated for all declarations subject to 
verification until March 31, 2025, we highly recommend adopting the EF 3.1 factors for 
your reporting. This change is expected to enhance the reliability and relevance of your 
environmental declarations. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to sustainability. If you have 
any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

Best regards, 

 
EPD Hub 
hub@epdhub.com 

 


